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The Bloom’s Taxonomy was effectively applied in the question paper format and other aspects 

of the outcome-based evaluation system. Along with having subject knowledge, the students 

also possess advanced cognitive learning skills like analysing, applying, and synthesising. 

Individual and group assignments and activities based on subject knowledge, creativity, 

technology use and research make up the evaluation process. The students are given an 

explanation of the credit system which comprises full credit and half credit courses, the pattern 

of evaluation and the components of concurrent evaluation. An academic calendar with a 

thorough schedule of the SPPU exams is provided to the students. 

For each of their particular subjects, faculty members use a combination of evaluation 

techniques. The faculty members utilize the rubrics as a consistent set of standards for students' 

performance at different levels. Through FDPs, the faculty members received training in 

outcome-based teaching. Throughout this academic year, the Institute utilised a variety of ICT-

based initiatives. The professor has a discussion with the students regarding their test responses 

and the evaluation criteria. During the academic year, tests and evaluations were successfully 

administered online utilising Google Classroom and other digital tools. The Google classroom 

served as an useful repository for a variety of e-resources and study materials. During class 

time, presentations and group discussions were successfully carried out. Students scanned and 

uploaded their written assignments, internal exams, and class tests to Google Classroom. The 

professors assess the students' work and provide feedback on it. Students are informed of the 

assessment's findings. 

On 23rd  January, 2023, an internal SIP viva for MBA second-year students specialising on 

finance, human resources, marketing, operations and supply chain management and business 

analytics was planned and conducted. The final term SPPU examinations started on September 

11th, 2023, and it ended on August 19th, 2023. 191 students registered for the exam, and 152 

of them passed. Of those, 103 received first class with distinction, while 49 received first class. 

The pass percentage of final year student was 80.10. 


